
 
 

From: Keith Parker  
Date: February 3, 2019 at 10:39:04 AM PST 
To: "Zeinabova, Blanka" <Blanka.Zeinabova@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Grant application - Maple Leaf Singers 

Hello Blanka, 
 
It’s that time again. Please forward to the appropriate people for consideration. Our ad 
space cost has increased to $300.00, after many years (at $200). 
 
I’ve attached last year’s ad… is it current, or will you need to revise? Attached is 
our eRackCard, with show dates and location. We would like to offer two comp 
tickets to our Saturday, May 25 - 7:30pm show. Let me know if interested. 
 
To the Executive Committee of Council, 
The Maple Leaf Singers would like to request support from the city of Burnaby with a 
grant of $300. We would like our request to appear on the March agenda. We are 
looking for similar support you generously provided last year, and previous years - by 
purchasing advertisement in our show programme. Thank you in advance! Keith 
Parker 
 
Payment method - A cheque made out to: Maple Leaf Singers 
                              c/o Keith Parker 
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